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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY, APRIL 9, 2015 - 7:00 PM
MALVIN  &  RYAN  GROSS  will provide the refreshments.

NOTES FROM OUR EMA COORDINATOR,  DENNIS GRUVER
Welcome to the month of April.  Now that most of the ice and snow has gone, it is time to think about Spring and Summer types of emergencies.  With Spring rains, we may need stream observers, also there is always the possibility of severe thunderstorms, hail and maybe even a threat of a tornado.  At our next meeting, we will review our game plans for these events.
It is time to review those available to respond with the Swift Water Rescue Team.  Greg will have a list of persons that still want to be active and we will also review our boat operations as well as the equipment on Special Unit-630.  

I have removed the lights from the old light tower and will have the trailer set up as a communications trailer.  The bar will be set up to attach 3 antennas and the long wire 80 meter antennas.  I have installed 2, 1500 watt quarts lights which will require 220 volt to operate.  We can use the generator that is on the trailer now or upgrade to one of our newer 4,000 watt units that will not be needed with the installation of the 4,000 watt Onan generator in Special Unit.
Thank you to those who helped at the Muncy Area Mutual Aid weekend.  Our help was much appreciated by the MAMA officials.

With warmer weather on the way, it is time to review the plans to install a new pass door and the new overhead door in our storage garage.  Dale and Greg will engineer this project.  Help will also be needed to take care of the lawn and keep the equipment looking good.  

See you at the meeting.





Dennis
